
RAY’S PUTTS 
 

Last week, those of us who attended enjoyed another great guest 

speaker, Mr Michael Dillon AM, a passionate Cinematographer, 

Documentary Filmmaker, who had our complete attention during his 
presentation. Michael was introduced by Suzanne Freund and thanked 

by Grahame True. 

  
The program selling at Eastern Creek for the V8 Super cars event on 

25 / 26 August resulted in fund raising of $1,400.  

 
I called into the Wok Inn at Homebush last Thursday night and 

witnessed 14 Rotarians and their partners all enjoying each other’s 
company and consuming large quantities of delicious food.  

 

Again I would like to thank the Rotarians and their partners who 
helped with our fundraising activities last Sunday at both the Muscle 

Cars event at Eastern Creek and the Strathfield Spring Fair in 

Strathfield Park. Your individual contributions were greatly 
appreciated.  

 

I wish to acknowledge and thank the following members who gave 
their time to Rotary on Sunday.  

 

Muscle Cars  
The Duxbury Family, (Trevor, Nanette, Jonathan and Emma), Kevin 

and Suzanne Freund, Allan Teale, Andrew Kowalski, Ray Wilson, 

Grahame and Penny True, Maree McDougall and Peter Smith.  
 

Strathfield Spring Fair  

David Martin, Keith Stockall, Niall King, Joseph Kim, Raymond 

McCluskie, Rod Rimes, Rod McDougall, Maree McDougall, Chris 

Virgona¸ Peter Smith, Bradley Ayres, Anuradha Kamkolkar and Ian 

Johnson.  
 

URGENT: RAFFLE PRIZES NEEDED. Please see Niall if you are able to 

help.  
 

 

President Ray  


